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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1582 prohibits any health benefit plan offered, issued, or renewed in the state from requiring 

a copayment for prescription drugs that exceeds 1/12 of the annual out-of-pocket spending 

maximum. The measure specifies that enrollees in a high deductible health plan shall meet the 

annual deductible for the plan before the copayment limit applies.  
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